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Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Additional Day’s Holiday Next Academic Year 
 
The Spring Bank Holiday in 2022 will be moved to Thursday 2nd June and an additional 
Bank Holiday on Friday 3rd June will see a four-day weekend to celebrate Her Majesty the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 
 
The government has laid regulations to reduce the minimum number of sessions schools 
are required to meet in the academic year 2021 to 2022. As such, the total school year will 
be 194 days. 
 
Therefore, as the additional bank holiday for schools falls within our May half-term holiday, 
the Department for Education has asked us to add an additional day’s holiday to reflect the 
regulations for next academic year. For all Cirrus schools, this will be taken on Friday 
27th May 2022. 
 
Term dates for 2021/22 can be found on your child’s school’s website. 
 
May we take this opportunity to wish all families a happy summer holiday and thank you 
for the support you give to your child’s school. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cirrus Primary Academy Trust 
 
(Avenue Primary Academy, Barrow Hedges Primary School, Rushy Meadow Primary 
Academy, Stanley Park Infants School and Wallington Primary Academy) 
 
 
 
 

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2021/541/made

